NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of WESTCHESTER TOWNSHIP, Porter County, Indiana, that the 2020 budget adopted by the Township Board included an incorrect rate for the Fire Fund due to an incorrect net assessed value. The Township Board will hold a re-adoption meeting on November 26, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. local time, at 100 West Indiana Avenue, Chesterton, Indiana 46304, to adopt the following corrected tax rate for the Fire Fund:
                                                            Fund                                    Rate
1111 - Fire
0.0404


	


